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Community Newsletter Submission

[bookmark: _GoBack]Help create the Vision for the Outdoor Recreation in Huntington!
What: Public Visioning Workshop and Open House for Outdoor Recreation in Huntington
Where: Huntington Town Hall
When: Tuesday, January 30, 6 – 8 PM
The Town of Huntington will be hosting a Public Visioning Workshop and Open House to collect public input on the future of forest-based outdoor recreation in Huntington. Huntington was selected as one of 10 communities in Vermont to receive a grant from The Vermont Urban & Community Forestry Program. This grant program assists Vermont communities interested in addressing issues and opportunities in the use and stewardship of their town forest and generates town forest recreation plans.  The town invites the public to share thoughts and ideas as the process kicks off to help explore the range of recreational uses you’d like to see in our community and to develop an action-based recreational plan in line with our community values. The workshop will an open house format, so drop in any time! Hope to see you there!
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